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ADVANCE NOTICES 

There will be a Fathers’ day event in the morning 

on Wednesday 15th June. We would like to invite 

Fathers, Grandfathers, uncles and older brothers to 

join us for this event. Details will be sent nearer the 

time. This will be an opportunity to work with your 

child in a fun way to achieve a given creative and 

practical building task! 

 

The PTA are organising a street party for the 

children to celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday on 

the afternoon of 30th June. Further details will be 

sent nearer the time. 

 

All Saints Got Talent will be taking place in the 

evening on Friday 1st July at the Century Theatre. 

Please book the date in your diaries. 

 

 REMINDER 

School will be closed on Monday 2nd May for the 

May Day Bank Holiday weekend. We look forward 

to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 3rd May 

at 8.45am. 

 

FAMILY LEARNING MATHS COURSE 

Please do consider coming to the maths family 

learning course taking place on Wednesday 

mornings in school. This term the emphasis is on 

mathematics. This is open to all parents, 

grandparents, carers and wider family members of 

children in school. It is a chance to explore fun ways 

to help your child with their mathematical learning. 

 

NO PLACE LIKE HOME 

The Year 5 children visited Newbridge to watch 

their performance of “A Place Called Home”, on 

Tuesday this week. It was a very enjoyable 

performance and was also lovely to see our ex All 

Saints pupils performing.  

 

 

 

YEAR 5/6 QUICKSTICKS 

2 teams went to NWLSSP Quicksticks hockey 

tournament on Tuesday. The green team played 

4 games in a difficult pool and although they 

played well lost each game. The blue team lost 

their first game and then won their next 2, 

qualifying for the quarter finals where they beat 

Holy Cross B. In the semi- finals they beat Holy 

Cross A (who they lost to in the first game) 3-0. 

The final was against Broomleys A which we won 

1-0, therefore winning the tournament. The 

team will now play the winners of the other 

tournament with the winners progressing to the 

Level 3 tournament. 

A fantastic performance from Joseph Browbank, 

Emma Bennett, Eddie Griffin, Precious 

Farquharson and Zeke Martin- Rae. 

 

ROBINS CLASS 
The songs that we use to learn Phonics in Robins 

class can be found by using the following link: 
www.youtube.com/watch?v=eCjJYB07aSU 

 
Please have a look and sing along! 

 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL AWARD 

We are delighted to inform you that All 
Saints C of E Primary School has 

successfully addressed the criteria for 
the Intermediate level of the British 
Council International School Award! 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eCjJYB07aSU


 
 

YEAR 1 YEW TREE TRAIL 
Yesterday we were lucky enough to visit the Yew Tree Trail at 

Ulverscroft Manor. 
We joined the other 6 schools from the collaborative. We had the 

opportunity to take part in lots of different activities; shelter 
building, mini beast hunt, mud sculpturing as well as birds of prey. 

We were very lucky with the weather too! 
We are very proud of each and every child who we took 

yesterday and you should be too! 

 
 

ROBINS CLASS 
"Robin Class are learning all about Spring. We 

have been on Nature Walks looking for signs of 
Spring. We have been amazed by all we have 

found." 
 
 


